PT4/ANNUAL EXAMINATION, 2023-24

ENGLISH

<u>Tin</u>	me – 3 hrs. Class – V	M.M. – 80
Name	me of the student Date – 14.02.2	024 (Wednesday)
	SECTION -A (READING: 18 marks)	
	Passage-1	
Q1.	. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below.	
	When Thomas was fifteen, he was a very intelligent and generous boy. Honly reading, eating, and sleeping. Other than that, he didn't do anythe teachers of his class asked him any question, he would answer it very immediate.	ning. When the
	He always kept himself away from social activities, but once when he w school, he saw a very old man begging on the roadside.	as going to his
	At first, he thought that he should stop there and ask him why he was be he was too old to do that, instead, he should rest. At the same time, he he stopped there, he would be late for school.	
	He thought for a while and went to the old man. He saw that everyone him but no one was giving him alms. After seeing the incident, he to rupees from his pocket and gave them to the beggar. By doing that, he and reached the school gasping.	ook out twenty
A.	Answer the following questions.	(4)
1.	How did Thomas spend his day?	
2.	What did Thomas want to ask the old man?	
3.	Was Thomas happy by helping the old man? Why / Why not?	
4.	Give a suitable title to the passage.	
В.	Complete the following sentences.	(2)
1.	Once when he was going	
2.	Thomas saw that everyone	
c.	Write True or False.	(1)
	Thomas took out fifty rupees from his purse	
D.	Find the antonym of 'selfish' from the passage.	(1)
Q2.	. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below.	
	The Tree Man of Tamil Nadu Marimuthu Yoganathan is a man with meets school children daily and with the help of a slide show, he intro the beauty of trees. He has hundreds of photographs of trees that the see on a daily basis, but rarely notice. Then, together, they plant a sap conversation to know how Yoganathan engages children in planting say	duces them to children get to bling. Read this

'Will this one grow to be a big tree, like the one you showed us?' asks Mani. 'Ofcourse, it will,' says Yoganathan, 'provided you look after it.' Then comes the

question Yoganathan has been waiting for. 'Can I plant one?' asks Rekha. Smiling, he hands her a sapling from the crate he has been carrying with him. 'Take good care of it. It will make you happy!' Then he writes the girl's name and phone number in a worn notebook. 'I will call you and find out how our friend is doing under your care,' he says. Soon more children will volunteer and take care of their saplings. Yoganathan is happy. These children will witness the miracle of life - a tender plant growing into a spreading tree! And surely, this experience will make them friends of trees. What Yoganathan is doing is in itself a miracle. A bus conductor for over past twenty odd years, he has planted over a lakh trees in Tamil Nadu. It was not easy. He faced ridicule and was beaten up when he protested against the rampant felling of trees by the timber mafia. Funds were scarce and still are. So, he lays aside forty per cent of his salary for this labour of love. In 2010, the Indian Government honoured him with the Eco Warrior Award. He is glad and happy to have been honoured for his work. But the award and the media attention that followed has not changed him. True to his nature, he will always be the 'Tree Man of Tamil Nadu!'

(i)	Which of the following st	(4)				
(a)	Yoganathan is a bus conductor in Tamil Nadu.					
(b)	Yoganathan was never beaten up for protesting against child labour.					
(c)	Yoganathan is the missile man of Tamil Nadu.					
(d)	Yognathan has changed a lot after the fame.					
(ii) Tick the correct option.						
	Yoganathan creates interest amongst the students by					
	a) distributing pamphlets.	b) showing	g a slide show.			
	c) singing songs.	d) dancing	;.			
(iii)	iii) Complete the following sentences using the information given in the passage.					
	In 2010, Yoganathan won	award.				
	a) Water Warrior) Energy Warrior	c) Eco Warrior	d) Forest Warrior		
(iv)	Find the synonym of 'Uno	ontrolled' from the pa	assage.			
Do a	s directed.			(2)		
(i)	The word 'volunteer' in the	e third line of the thir	d paragraph of the	e passage means-		
	a) refuse to help someone	b) freely o	b) freely offer to do something			
	c) thanking someone	d) forgiving	g			
(ii) Unscramble the letter to form a word given in the passage.						
	IECNXPEERE					
(iii)	Answer the following ques	itions.		(4)		
	a) Who is Yoganathan?					
	b) How does he introduce school children to the beauty of trees?					
	c) Which miracle of life does Yognathan talk about?					
	d) What percentage of his salary does Yoganathan lay aside?					

SECTION – B (GRAMMAR: 17 marks)

Q3.	Fill in the blanks with a, an or the.	(2x1=2)
	a. Kohinoor is most precious diamond.	
	b. The fruit seller is honest man.	
Q4.	Underline the adverbs in the following sentences and windown, AT for adverbs of time and AP for adverbs of place.	rite AM for adverbs of (2x1=2)
	a) Nisha writes neatly.	
	b) The chairman will attend meeting tomorrow.	
Q5.	Fill in the blanks with the (-ing) form of the verbs in brackets.	(2x1=2)
	a) Sita is (write) a letter to her uncle	•
	b) The baby is (shiver) with fever.	
Q6.	Fill in the blanks with appropriate form of the verbs in continuous tense. Use the necessary helping verbs in following	•
	Varun (drive) a branc	l-new car.
Q7.	Fill in the blanks with the correct form of the verbs in bracksimple future tense.	ckets to complete using (1x1=1)
	Farida (go) to U.S.A d	uring the vacation.
Q8.	Choose the most suitable Preposition to complete the senten	ces. (2x1=2)
	a) The jug is full (of/for/with) juice.	
	b) The fruits are (in/to/into) the basket.	
Q9.	Fill in the blanks using suitable Conjunctions given in brackets	. (2x1=2)
	a) Gita has curly hair Rita has straight hair.	
	b) You should take your umbrella it is raini	ng.
Q10.	Rewrite the following sentence using capital letters and numbers wherever required.	
	these are Mashas books. aren't they	
Q11.	There is an error in each line. Find these errors and write the	correct word. (4x½=2)
	One morning, the Nawab call	
	his minister and said him	
	that I wanted the length	
	and breadth from the earth measured.	
	SECTION – C (LITERATURE - 25 marks)	
Q12.	Tick the correct answer.	
	i) Mrs. Rabbit had children.	(1)
	a) three b) four c)five d) two	
	ii) Choose the correct spelling.	(1)
	a) occupasion b) tuition c) beleive d) aco	modation

	Word	Meaning					
	i. get into	a. enter					
		b. recover from					
	ii. get away	a. to stand up					
		b. escape]	(-)			
	iv) Write the ana	gram for these wor	ds.	(2)			
	a) last		b) left				
Q13.	Read these sente	ences and answer tl	ne questions that follow. (Any one)	(2x2=4)			
	i) 'You have set an impossible task"						
	a) Who sai	id these words and	to whom?				
	b) Why wa	is the 'task' impossi	ble?				
			OR				
	ii) And when the	ey get angry					
	a) Who will	l be angry?					
	b) What is	the speaker going t	o do?				
Q14.	Answer the follow	wing questions. (Ar	ny four)	(4x2=8)			
i)	What was the pri	ze announced for th	ne challenge?				
ii)	Where did Peter live?						
iii)	Why is it important not to waste food?						
iv)	Why was Pankhuri suddenly asking so many questions one day?						
v)	How will the poet	t react to her childre	en's cooking?				
Q15.	Answer the follow	wing questions in d	etail (Any two)	(2x4=8)			
i)	When and why did the people of Kutch decide to build bungas? What are the features of bhungas that make them disaster resistant?						
ii)	What you would do when you are faced with a challenge?						
iii)	Write character s	ketch of Peter Rabb	oit.				
		SECTION -D (WRITING: 20 marks)				
Q16.	Write an applica	ation to the Princi	ipal of your school requesting him t	o grant you			
	five days leave	as you are goin	ng to participate in a National Lev	vel Drawing			
	Competition.			(8)			
			OR				
	Write a letter to your friend asking him/her to spend the summer vacation ar attend the exciting summer camp with you.						
Q17.	Write a paragrap	h on any one of the	e following topics.	(5)			
	a) Yoga and its be	enefits b) Sola	ar Energy				
Q18.		• •	ite place. Write a diary entry describ nd overall experience.	oing the trip, (7)			

~>

iii) Match the phrasal verbs with their meanings.

(1)